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Comments:  The proposal for this project is TOO BIG for the lake and the numerous reasons why are complex
and require further and deeper analysis than a simple review by the Wildlife Specialist under a categorical
exclusion rule. This requires a FULL EIS and adherence to NEPA protocols.

The lack of transparency and appearance of rushing this through is extremely troubling. It appears that facts
have been hidden and that the Forest Service is firmly on the "developers” side. It is clear that POWDR is
running the show here, not the current permit holder who has a permit for 10 acres and the Lodge.

The impact on the local community, on Emergency Services and on traffic of a development of this size and
scope will overwhelm the local support network.



